Volume 2, Issue 10

October 29, 2012

Mission Possible: Ball State's Student Veteran Newsletter

Upcoming Events

<u>November 5</u>—Course Request Begins

November 9—Veterans Day Ceremony, Student Center Ballroom

Food drive lasts all semester!!



This past weekend, I attended the Ball State vs Army game at West Point. Here is a great picture I took Saturday at the game! The 3rd and 4th Regiments are lined up on the field. This is about half the cadets that attend West Point. The others are already in the stands in the back left corner of the picture.

Go Cards! Beat Army! :)

- Emilee

Ball State University

SVO Competition

By: Emilee Wolfley

This past weekend, two of our very own, Hondo Tamez and Jessica Robinson presented to a board of distinguished professionals at the MFRI State Competition held in Indianapolis' NCAA Hall of Fame. The two did an outstanding job presenting about what the Student Veterans Or-

ganization here at
Ball State has done
this past year. One
of the distinguished
judges was Michael
Dakduk, the Executive Director of Student Veterans of
America, an organization that has over
2 million veterans.
Ball State was honored to be chosen to
present from over
twenty other student

veteran organizations throughout the state. They competed against Purdue, University of Evansville, IU Southeast, and Ivy Tech. Hondo and Jessica worked on this presentation for many weeks and put in a lot of time and effort. Congratulations guys and thanks for representing Ball State with pride and excellence!

Pizza, Pop, Pins!

By: Emilee Wolfley

There is a very special event being held Tuesday, November 6, 2012. From 6-7:30 pm, there will be free bowling and pizza for everyone. Over 20 soldiers will be visiting from Fort Leonardwood as part of Dr. Doyle's history class. They are here being interviewed by 13 public history students about their experiences

in war and as soldiers. Come hang out with the soldiers in a relaxed setting and make them feel welcome. Show them how awesome Ball State is and what great students we have here! RSVP to the Veterans Affairs office either by calling 765 285 5736 or emailing vetbenefits@bsu.edu with how many people will be in attendance by

Thursday, November 1. Everyone is welcome! Last year, this event was a huge success for our veterans organization. The soldiers from Fort Leonardwood said they enjoyed relaxing with our students and getting to know one another. Come out to this event again this year and make it a success just like last year!